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Loveland Police Investigate Fatal Motorcycle Collision 

On September 16, 2023, at 10:00 p.m., the Loveland Police Dispatch Center received a report of a 
collision between a motorcycle and a motor vehicle at the intersection of South Taft Avenue and Carlisle 
Drive. When officers arrived on scene, several bystanders were present, one of which had started 
performing CPR on a 19-year-old male who was identified as the driver of the motorcycle.  The 41-year-
old female of the other involved motor vehicle remained on scene and was cooperative with the police.  
The preliminary investigation indicates the motorcycle was traveling southbound on South Taft Avenue 
and struck the rear passenger quarter panel of the motor vehicle as it was turning west onto Carlisle 
Drive.  The driver of the motorcycle was transported to a local hospital where he was later pronounced 
deceased. There were no injuries to the occupants of the motor vehicle.  The investigation is ongoing 
and if anyone has information related to this incident is asked to call the Loveland Police Department tip 
line at (970) - 962 -2032. 
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The information contained in this news release is based on preliminary information available at the time of drafting.  The Loveland Police 
Department's understanding of this incident may change as additional evidence is collected, analyzed, and reviewed.  The purpose of this news 

release is to provide timely information to the public. 


